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Notice of Cancellation of Meeting 
 
 

York Region Rapid Transit Corporation 
Board of Directors 

 
 
 
The meeting of the York Region Rapid Transit Corporation Board of Directors, 
scheduled to be held on Thursday, February 19, 2015 in Committee Room "A", York 
Region Administrative Centre, 17250 Yonge Street, in the Town of Newmarket, has 
been cancelled. 
 
The next Board of Directors meeting is scheduled to be held on Thursday,  
March 12, 2015 immediately following Committee of the Whole. 
 
 
 
 
 
Chris Raynor 
Deputy Regional Clerk 
On behalf of Janie Lin, Corporate Secretary 
 
February 12, 2015 
 
Board Members 
F. Scarpitti, Chair 
M. Bevilacqua, Vice-Chair 
D. Barrow 
J. Jones 
V. Spatafora 
T. Van Bynen 
W. Emmerson, CEO 
 
 
5894392  P23  February 19, 2015 

The Regional Municipality of York, 17250 Yonge Street, Newmarket, Ontario L3Y 6Z1 
Tel: (905) 830-4444  Ext. 71320, 1-877-464-9675, Fax (905) 895-3031 

Internet:  www.york.ca 




